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Last week's WINNERS!
KG: Ahmed
G1: Taemin
G2: Joy   

English Saying

An Ugly Duckling is a gaunt and awkward child 
who grows up to be beautiful. This phrase comes 
from a fairy tale written by children’s author Hans 
Christian Andersen. It tells the story of a duck that 
mistakenly nests a swan’s egg. When the egg is 
hatched the startled mother duck cannot under-
stand how she has produced such an awkward, 
ungainly child, which is notably different from the 
rest of her brood. The cygnet is ridiculed for its 
dull appearance and hides away in the tall reeds 
in shame. However, come the spring, the clumsy 
cygnet emerges from her hideaway having been 
transformed into a beautiful swan. Danny Kaye’s 
song ‘The Ugly Duckling’, which was released in 
the 1950s, popularized the story all over the world.

Minette van der Bijl

Elementary Rebus

Faculty Rebus

Middle & High Rebus

Please note: 

Easter holiday on 

Sunday, 12 & Monday, 13 April
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Letter from the Superintendent,
Dr. Robert Beck
REMINDER-ECC/ES KAS PARENT 
OPEN HOUSE THURSDAY, APRIL 
16 ( 8:30 AM-3:05 PM) -- AND
PARENT SEMINAR ON COMPUT-
ER USE FOR YOUNG CHILDREN-
-APRIL 16 8:30 AM (repeat semi-
nar Monday, April 20 @ 7 PM)

Dear Parents,

We are pleased to announce that on Thursday, April 
16 at 8:15 AM and lasting until 3:05, we will be 
hosting an ‘Early Childhood Center and Elementary 
School Parent Open House Day’; and a ‘Superinten-
dent’s Parent Seminar’.  The ECC/ES Open House is an 
opportunity for you to visit your child’s classroom to 
enjoy watching your child and other children while 
they go through a day of instruction.  Unlike Parent 
Conference Night and Back to School Night, ‘Parent 
Open House Day’ will not be a time to talk with your 
child’s teacher. Rather, Open House Day is an op-
portunity to enjoy watching instruction and a ‘day-in-
the-life’ of your child.  Our teachers are pleased that 
you will be stopping by. I know your children will be 
excited to see you in their classrooms. You can drop 
in and out of any ECC and Elementary classrooms of 
your choosing throughout the day.

Also on April 16, and immediately following our 
morning assembly, there will be an information ses-
sion for parents from 8:30-9:30 AM in the KAS Com-
puter Lab.  This ‘Superintendent’s Parent Seminar’ is 
titled: “How To Prepare Young Digital Natives For 
The Future-Tips For Early Childhood and Elemen-
tary School Parents On Keeping Your Child Safe And 
Productive In The Use Of Technology”.  The presen-
tation will be conducted by Mrs. Egbal Mohamed, 
KAS Computer Studies Teacher.  A short video will 
also be shown at the presentation. At KAS we strive to 
promote responsible global citizenship by preparing 
students to be collaborative and responsible commu-
nicators.  Our goal is to raise awareness of how par-
ents can play a positive and supportive role in teach-
ing their children to become responsible 21st century 
‘digital citizens’.  In addition to gathering information 
from the seminar presented by Mrs. Egbal, you will 
also be able to share ideas with other parents about 
this in 
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